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Thank you for resisting the Puente Power Plant in Oxnard

I would like to thank commissioners Janea Scott and Karen Douglas for proposing to reject the Puente Power Plant 
in Oxnard. 

It is clear to that this power plant is inconsistent with laws and regulations, and will result in environmental impacts 
that cannot be mitigated. I hope that utilities will begin to seek clean energy alternatives as soon as possible, as there 
are many viable alternatives to producing the energy we need, in cleaner, healthier ways.
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